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September 22, 2021

Food for Thought
“Well done is always better than well said.”

~ Ben Franklin

Superintendent’s Corner
It is always a pleasure to tour our district schools and feel the energy 
that envelops the South Huntington family.  Our visits this past week 
revealed the sights and sounds of quality instruction and accentuated 
the strong academic commitment that underpins our district mission.

Of course, our scholastic work must always be complemented by a 
genuine commitment to social-emotional health, and we cherish the 
positive student and staff relationships that characterize our school 
community.  We are also blessed with remarkably supportive parents 
and remain keenly aware that school-to-home partnerships remain a 
critical component of our work.  In essence, it is the teamwork that 
makes South Huntington special, and we are dedicated to promoting 
our student-centered message in the weeks to come.

Important Note:  We realize that National Health and Safety protocols 
are evolving as new discoveries emerge, but please know that it is 
important to remain home when awaiting COVID test results. Please 
help us keep everyone healthy and safe by following that procedure 
at home. 

News from Deputy Superintendent/Business 
Dr. Joseph Centamore 
In theater, auditions have begun for Walt Whitman High School’s 
Main Stage Drama Production, The Crucible, under the direction of 
Ms. Radin. Performances will be held on November 19th and 20th.

The Whitman Marching Band had a successful opening performance 
in Brentwood this past weekend. For many of the student performers 
it was their first competition in close to two years. The band made a 
strong impression upon the panel of judges, earning 3rd in the divi-
sion class. The panel also complimented the band’s overall musical 
skills, as well as its drill and percussion writing. The next Marching 
Band competition is Sunday, September 26th in Copiague.

News from Assistant Superintendent for 
Curriculum & Instruction, 
Dr. John Murphy & Dr. Gayle Steele
Congratulations to Oakwood Primary Center for having the highest 
percentage of students who finished this year’s Summer Reading 
Challenge at the South Huntington Public Library. Although it was 
done a little differently this year, we are so proud of our students for 
participating in this event. We look forward to Oakwood receiving the 
trophy.
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We would like to thank all our parents and community members for 
attending their child’s curriculum nights over the last two weeks.  All 
nights were well-attended both in-person and virtually. The ability 
to see a child’s teacher can be instrumental in paving the way for 
positive communication and an overall positive experience for your 
child within the school year. That connection between the teacher and 
parent only helps and ensures that all students get the support and 
structure that they deserve.   Given the issues faced over the last 18 
months, we were happy to be able to continue this important part of 
our educational program, and look forward to additional opportunities 
this year to welcome families into our classrooms, while still providing 
the ability for parents, who are unable to come in person, a chance to 
meet the teacher and learn more about the classroom that their child 
attends.
 
After-school and Extracurricular Activities in South Huntington
With the start of the new school year, South Huntington is focused on 
providing our students the ability to participate in after-school and ex-
tracurricular activities at all building levels. This may include Coding 
Club, Intramurals, and Musical Theater at the elementary level, as 
well as a variety of clubs and activities at both the middle school and 
high school. These activities give our students time to explore ideas 
outside the classroom, while fostering an environment for healthy so-
cialization with their peers. Within these school events, we will follow 
all Department of Health guidelines for all activities, as the health and 
safety of our students remains a priority. Please look for information in 
the weeks to come regarding these activities from your building Prin-
cipals. For secondary schools, please see the links below to access 
clubs and activities:

WWHS Clubs and Activities - WWHS Clubs & Activities | SHUFSD
Stimson Clubs and Activities - Stimson Middle School Clubs

Curriculum Pamphlets/Guides available for parents
In an effort to provide parents the ability to know what’s being taught 
in their child’s classroom, the South Huntington Office of Curriculum 
and Instruction has worked with the primary school buildings through-
out the district to provide a curriculum pamphlet that provides detailed 
information on topics and units of study within each core curriculum 
area. Please see the list below to access this information. We will be 
sending out the intermediate school curriculum guides in the near 
future.  If you have any questions at all, we ask that you either contact 
your child’s Principal or the office of Curriculum and Instruction at 
631-812-3100.

Oakwood/Countrywood
Kindergarten 		  Kindergarten Parent Pamphlet
1st Grade		  First Grade Parent Pamphlet
2nd Grade		  Second Grade Parent Pamphlet

Reminder: ParentSquare/IC Parent Portal 
This is a reminder to all parents about the district’s use of the new 
communication system, ParentSquare. ParentSquare is a communi-
cation device that not only allows the district to send out informa-
tion to a variety of groups, it also allows a constant flow of commu-
nication between teachers, students and parents. In addition to this, 
ParentSquare will be utilized by each school to communicate daily 
student attendance to keep parents informed. This will work in com-
bination with the Infinite Campus Parent Portal, providing the most 
up-to-date and accurate information to parents. It is our hope that 
this additional resource will allow our students to transition back to 
a traditional school setting. We ask that all parents continue to uti-
lize the IC Parent Portal to look up attendance and current academic 
coursework, while also utilizing ParentSquare to communicate with 
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their child’s teachers. If you have any questions at all about the 
ParentSquare app, please contact the Office of Curriculum and 
Instruction at 631-812-3100.

Some Thoughts from Assistant Superintendent 
for Student Services April Poprilo 
The Adult and Continuing Education course offerings are now 
available for Fall 2021.  All available courses are scheduled to be 
in person, and will follow health/safety COVID protocols.  Regis-
tration forms are accessible through the District’s website, www.
shufsd.org.  Forms can be mailed to, or dropped off, at the James 
Kaden Administrative Offices. The first class is scheduled to be-
gin on October 8th, so register soon!  For registration questions, 
please call, 631-812-3102.

The first Special Education PTA (SEPTA) meeting is scheduled 
on Wednesday, September 29, 2021, 7 p.m., at the James Kaden 
Administrative Offices.  During this meeting, parents will have an 
opportunity to meet Ms. Michelle Siragusa, the district-wide Tran-
sition and Vocational Specialist.   Ms. Siragusa joins the Student 
Services team to serve as a resource for the special needs student 
community in grades pre-K-12.  For every student with a disability, 
whether it is transitioning from CPSE to CSE, or post-secondary 
planning to life as an adult, requires thoughtful planning and col-
laborative partnership between the family, school, and communi-
ty agencies to ensure smooth and successful outcomes.  Please 
join SEPTA on September 29th, at 7 p.m., to learn more about the 
transition planning supports that are available. 

News from David Barth, Supervisor of Physical 
Education, Health, Athletics & Recreation
Games at both Walt Whitman High School and Stimson Middle 
School are underway! We have over 600 student-athletes com-
peting this fall and representing the South Huntington district 
throughout Suffolk County.   We had 9 athletes at Walt Whitman 
High School recognized by Newsday as top players on Long 
Island in their respective sports: Nicholas Bottoni (Football), 
Brandon Ivy (Football), Liam Villanti (Football), Gianna Paul 
(Soccer), Carly McEntee (Gymnastics), Jordyn Nicholls (Gym-
nastics), Angel Catalan (Soccer), Steven Flores (Soccer), Tyler 
Phillips (Volleyball).  Congratulations!
 
Visit our Athletics website for updated scores, coaches contact 
information and more.  For the most up-to-date game schedules, 
please visit Section XI’s website at www.SectionXI.org.  All events 
taking place in the Walt Whitman North Gym, South Gym, and on 
the Turf Field will be live-streamed on the NFHS Network (www.
NFHSNetwork.com).   Make sure to follow the Athletics depart-
ment’s Twitter and Instagram accounts (@WaltWhitmanAD) for 
updates and highlights from the season.  Go Wildcats!

News from Mr. Kenneth Costa, 
Principal of Walt Whitman High School
At the closing of our first full week of school, we continue to be 
impressed by our students understanding and sensitivity to this 
year’s COVID mandates.  We understand the challenges some of 
our students are facing with in-person instruction.  If your child is 
having any difficulty with their return to school, please take advan-
tage of our counseling services.  Our guidance counselors, social 
workers, and psychologists are available to all of our students 
throughout the day.  Should you or your child need to utilize any of 
our counseling services, please call our Student Services Center 
at (631) 812-3938.  
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Our Guidance Department is facilitating meetings with college rep-
resentatives throughout September and October.   Please see the 
schedule below for the names of colleges and dates that will be on 
campus:

University of Maine			   Fri September 24, 2021
The University of Tampa			  Fri September 24, 2021
Utica College				    Fri September 24, 2021
Saint Anselm College			   Fri September 24, 2021
Durham University			   Tue September 28, 2021
Lafayette College			   Tue September 28, 2021
Monmouth University			   Wed September 29, 2021
Endicott College				   Wed September 29, 2021
American University			   Wed September 29, 2021
Louisiana State University and 
Agricultural & Mechanical College	 Thu September 30, 2021
SUNY College of Technology at Delhi	 Thu September 30, 2021
SUNY College of Technology at Alfred	 Fri October 1, 2021
Dickinson College			   Fri October 1, 2021
Roger Williams University		  Fri October 1, 2021
University of Scranton			   Fri October 1, 2021

I thank you in advance for supporting all of our students, and please 
remember to support our various parent/student organizations and 
boosters.

“Be curious, not judgmental.”  ~ Walt Whitman

News from Mr. Eddie Smith, 
Principal of Stimson Middle School
Myself, along with all of the teachers at Stimson Middle School, would 
like to thank the parents of our students for enthusiastically partici-
pating in our Curriculum Night.   It was wonderful to have you, our 
parents and guardians at home virtually, and in the building, following 
your child’s schedule and meeting their teachers. 

News from Mr. Steve Toto, 
Principal of Silas Wood Sixth-Grade School
This is certainly a busy time at the Silas Wood 6th Grade Center!

A tremendous thank you to all our families for attending (in-person or 
virtually) the Silas Wood Curriculum Night, which took place on Tues-
day September 21st. We are very happy to report great attendance 
at this wonderful event -- providing a way to connect our teachers’ 
names to their faces for our families, as well as vice versa, plus an 
invaluable opportunity to learn about what our Silas Superstars will 
be offered this school year. Thanks to all for doing a great job. 

Silas Superstars enjoyed our first Team Meetings of the school year. 
At these motivational meetings, they learned a lot of interesting in-
formation about extracurricular activities and about exciting activities 
and events that will be available to them. September 20-24 is START 
WITH HELLO week at Silas Wood, sponsored by Sandy Hook Prom-
ise. START WITH HELLO is a program that, via a variety of projects 
and discussions, teaches children how to be more socially inclusive 
and connected to each other. START WITH HELLO asks students, 
educators, parents, and other community leaders who interact with 
children to take steps in class, the lunchroom and/or other times in 
their day to be inclusive and connected. Among in-school activities, 
students are tracing their hand on construction paper and writing their 
pledge to “Start with Hello,” and color/decorating those hands. Exam-
ple: “Why I Start with Hello”: (some examples may include: “to help 
others,” “so that no one feels left out,” or “because I am a leader in my 
community.”) Students are encouraged to share their responses with 
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their class, bringing wonderful results from this worthwhile project.

This Friday, September 24th is School Photo Day at Silas Wood. Pho-
to Day, sponsored by our PTA, is always an exciting event, as our 
students show up sporting their brightest smiles and most positive 
attitudes. Photo sessions will take place during our students P.E. or 
Music class; photo sessions are held on the stage in our gymnasium. 
Class Act Photo Order forms were sent home last week and should 
accompany students on Photo Day.

As you may know, i-Ready Testing provides a diagnostic assess-
ment designed to provide teachers with actionable insight into stu-
dent needs, offering a complete picture of student performance and 
growth. We will be administer-
ing the  i-Ready  Reading Diag-
nostic on Thursday, Septem-
ber  30th  and the  i-Ready Math 
Diagnostic on Friday, October 
1st. These will be administered 
via student Chromebooks. All 
students are reminded to please 
be certain to fully  charge  their 
Chromebooks every day—this 
is especially important prior to 
these Diagnostic sessions! Our 
school-day periods will be ad-
justed for the days of the i-Ready 
Diagnostics, so we are providing 
our adjusted bell schedule for 
your reference.

We ask any families that have not yet returned their student’s Emer-
gency Contact cards or required Proof of T-dap immunization to kindly 
have your child turn these important items in to their homeroom teach-
er. Enjoy the beautiful weather. Stay safe, stay well.

News from Mr. Anthony Ciccarelli, 
Principal of Birchwood Intermediate School
Please consider being part of our wonderful Birchwood PTA. A flyer 
was sent home with information about how to join. Be on the lookout 
for the MOVIE NIGHT FLYER; Movie Night is on September 24th.  

Please label your children’s jackets, sweatshirts, lunch bags, water 
bottles, etc. This will help us return your child’s items back to you.
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News from Mr. William Hender, 
Principal of Maplewood Intermediate School
This week our 5th-grade students have been hitting the high seas 
aboard the Yankee III, as they learn about different habitats and com-
plete some fishing in the process.  Students and staff have already 
come back to school telling stories of the gigantic fish they caught or 
“the one that got away.”  Our 3rd-grade students have been making 
memories of their own in the classroom while they explore forces in 
motion, and our 4th-graders have been busy with math activities such 
as number riddles.  The school year is off to a great start and everyone 
is very excited to be back.

Students this week are also participating in the i-Ready Diagnostic 
Testing in both Reading and Mathematics.  The results of these ex-
ams will not only show areas in which students may require additional 
support, but will also help create each student’s “learning path” for dig-
ital learning and instruction.  Once all of our paths are set, we will be 
tracking our weekly goal of 45 minutes of online instruction, at home, 
each week.

Lastly, just a reminder to please make sure to label your child’s water 
bottle and other belongings so they can be returned instead of contrib-
uting to our lost and found.  We look forward to another great week at 
Maplewood where we celebrate “Every Child, Every Chance, Every 
Day.”

News from Dr. Annie Michaelian, 
Principal of Oakwood Primary Center
It’s been a fantastic week filled with successful Curriculum Nights 
marking the beginning of a new year!  Oakwood parents had the op-
portunity to meet our wonderful and dynamic teachers and staff to get 
a snapshot of the curriculum and exciting activities planned for the 
year. This Thursday, September 23rd, concludes our Curriculum Night 
series with welcoming our Kindergarten parents. We cannot wait to 
meet you.

Remember to sign up for ParentSquare, an important communication 
tool to keep the home and school connection ongoing. You can down-
load the app to your cell phone, follow the prompts to be set up to re-
ceive messages from your child’s teacher(s), the Oakwood Main Office 
and the District. 

This week our students will be engaged in their Fall i-Ready Reading 
and Math Diagnostic assessments. These student-friendly assess-
ments provide quality information to identify areas where our students 
are excelling and areas to further support. Teachers use this important 
information to guide their instruction for their students in the classroom.

Special news from the South Huntington Public Library...we are proud 
to share that Oakwood Primary Center had a very successful response 
to the South Huntington Public Library Summer Reading Challenge, 
marking the highest percentage of students who finished this year’s 
program. We are so proud of our readers! Congratulations to all who 
participated in this special program.

Oakwood is still collecting family photos for our Family Photo Gallery. 
We are working on a fun project and need your help.  We are asking 
you to bring in one 4x6 picture to display in our Hallway Family Photo 
Gallery.  The picture can include either your family or someone who is 
special to you. 

The Oakwood Fall PTA Book Fair has been a success this week and 
will continue until September 24th.   Our students are enjoying the 
in-person experience as they shop for new, fresh reads in our Library.  
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Thank you to our amazing PTA for all of their help and support in set-
ting up this wonderful opportunity. Visit our Book Fair homepage to 
learn more and get started with eWallet and online shopping: https://
www.scholastic.com/bf/oakwoodbf	

We are looking forward for many more wonderful days ahead!  

Have a fantastic week!

News from Mr. Mitchell Levy, 
Principal of Countrywood Primary Center 
Our week is off to a great start here at Countrywood.   It is nice to 
finally be in a flow for the new school year, and we are all looking 
forward to our first full week of school.    Thank you to all of our first- 
and second-grade families who joined us both in-person, as well as 
virtually, for our Curriculum Nights so far this week.   We look for-
ward to meeting and welcoming our Kindergarten families Thursday 
evening.  Thank you to our teachers, service providers and support 
staff who we trust have provided our families with a snapshot of the 
year ahead.   We value our strong home-to-school partnership and 
thank you for your ongoing support.  As always, should you have any 
questions or concerns, please reach out to your child’s teacher, Ms. 
Njenga or I. 

Earlier this week all of our students took the Fall i-Ready Diagnostic.  
This assessment gives us valuable information about each student in 
the areas of ELA and Mathematics and will set each student on their 
own individualized “My Path” through the i-Ready platform.   Each 
child will be expected to complete activities that are customized to 
their skill set multiple times during the week, in school, as well as, in 
some cases, at home.  One of the strengths of the i-Ready platform 
is the ability for it to create an individualized learning plan for each 
student based on his/her i-Ready diagnostic. 

Looking ahead to next week we invite you to join us, either in person 
or virtually, for the first PTA meeting of the 2021/22 school year on 
Monday, September 27th, at 7 p.m., here at Countrywood.  We look 
forward to partnering with our wonderful PTA to bring many fun and 
exciting activities back to our students this school year.   Come hear 
from our PTA representatives, building administration, and teacher 
representatives about the year ahead.

We wish you a wonderful week ahead. 

School Board Notes – A Message from the 
Board of Education
The Board of Education meeting scheduled for tonight, September 
22, 2021, starts at 7:30 p.m. and is open to the public and will be 
live-streamed as well.   The link to the live stream can be secured 
on the website in the early evening.   On the agenda this evening 
is a recognition of the District’s Tutorcat Program--this program be-
gan this past summer with students from Walt Whitman High School 
volunteering their time to provide small group tutoring sessions for 
some of our elementary students.  The focus was on practicing liter-
acy skills, such as comprehension, decoding and fluency.  This initia-
tive was another way to provide support with the academic recovery 
plan.  Fifteen high school students participated, and the result was 
35 elementary students eager to have this opportunity that was both 
fun and productive!   Also on the agenda this evening is a presen-
tation that will showcase both the in-house work of our Custodial, 
Grounds and Maintenance Departments, as well as work completed 
by capital and contracted vendors during the late spring and summer 
months.  Directly after these presentations, the Board of Education 
will move into the business portion of the agenda.
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We urge our residents and staff to attend--whether in person or virtu-
ally--to view all the activity happening in our South Huntington learning 
family. 

News from South Huntington Educational 
Foundation, SHEF

     SHEF supports the arts and local businesses too.  This handcraft-
ed LOOK WHAT I MADE sign was made with love by Wildcat Parent 
Amanda DeVinney 

     Enter SHEF’s monthly raffle by visiting SHEFINC.ORG this week.  
Be sure to follow SHEF on Facebook and Instagram where monthly 
raffle winners are announced each month. You’ll also find info on stu-
dent and district-wide community events, and much more!

     Another easy and cost-free way to support SHEF is to use this 
custom link whenever you shop with SMILE.AMAZON.COM 

News from SEPTA – Maureen Basedow
SEPTA’s first meeting is September 29th, 2021.  Please join us and 
let’s discuss our ideas and thoughts for our students and staff for the 
year!  Also, our membership flyer is attached, please join and become 
a SEPTA Member!

District PTA Council News
It’s Membership season. Please be sure to support our schools by be-
coming a PTA member now. It’s easy to do online, https://www.shufsd.
org/parents/south-huntington-pta

Show off your Wildcat Pride. Get your Spirit wear, on sale now, through 
each of our PTA units across the district. 
Here is the link to the Walt Whitman PTA online shop.  https://whitman-
fall2021.itemorder.com/sale

Thank you for all the ways you help our PTA’s support South Hunting-
ton.

Booster Club
Volunteers Needed
Hello to all our Wildcat Families!  This year is going to be full of great 
events.   The Booster Club is always looking for volunteers to help 
work the events.  Be it manning the concession or selling spiritwear, 
there is always something for our community members to do.  Wheth-

https://www.bowlmor.com/location/bowlmor-long-island
http://www.cresthollow.com
http://www.ferrantiempowerment.com/
http://SummerStudy.com
http://summerstudy.com/
http://www.ThePurrfectPetsitter.com
http://www.huntingtonchamber.com
https://huntingtonchamber.com/
https://www.navy.com/
http://SHEFINC.ORG
https://www.facebook.com/milesformichaelrunwalk
http://www.Instagram.com/shef_southhuntingtonwildcats/
http://SMILE.AMAZON.COM 
https://www.shufsd.org/parents/south-huntington-pta
https://www.shufsd.org/parents/south-huntington-pta
https://whitmanfall2021.itemorder.com/sale 
https://whitmanfall2021.itemorder.com/sale 
http://www.eniainspired.com
http://www.eniainspired.com
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zprad.com

er you would like to volunteer for a specific event, work as part of a 
committee, or let us know you are generally available, you can do so 
via our website, at www.wildcatbc.org and fill out the “Volunteer-Lend A 
Hand” form and a booster club member will contact you.  You can also 
check our sign-up-genius and sign up for individual events directly. The 
link to the signup genius can be found on the website page as well.  Stu-
dents who wish to earn community service hours are also encouraged 
to volunteer for events.

The Weeks to Come
Please log on to your school’s website and social media accounts for 
more information.

Whitman Sports

Stimson Sports

http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/ACE_Hardware_Coupon1.pdf
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Siennas_EZ_Academics_(2).pdf
http://www.zwangerpesiri.com/
http://zprad.com
http://westhillsvisionlongisland.com
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/IHOPHuntintonSpg2016.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/IHOPHuntintonSpg2016.pdf
https://www.handandstonemelville.com/
https://www.handandstonemelville.com/
https://ymcali.org/programs/child-care
https://ymcali.org/programs/child-care
http://www.wildcatbc.org
http://www.alticeadvantageinternet.com/#/


SEPTA 
2021-22

Membership 
Form

Spanish

Community and School District Flyers 
In an effort to make our weekly newsletter more convenient, each of the 
flyers we receive are listed below. Click on the one that interests you 
and you will be automatically linked to that flyer.

NEYSA 
Fall 

Tennis 
in 

Dix Hills

WWHS 
Battle of the 

Marching 
Bands

10/9/21

Become a 
Wildcat
Booster

Club
Member!

The 
Boxfit

Experience
All Abilities

& Skill 
Levels

Sign-up 
here for 

SH Public 
Library 

E-Newsletter

Soccer Shots
Weekend 

& Weekday 
Programs for 

Ages 2-8

across the street from Lazy Boy

SEPTA 
2021-22

Membership 
Form

English

Join 
Boy 

Scouts 
Troop 68

Join 
Girl 

Scouts 
of Suffolk 

County

discover your hidden smile
Mita A. Parikh, DMD

Hidden Smiles Orthodontics
864 West Jericho Turnpike 

Suite B
Huntington, NY 11743

631-824-6353

www.HiddenSmiles.com 

Kids 
Dekhockey 
Registration 

Now thru
Sept 17

Touch-A-
Truck

Sunday
9/26/21

TOPSoccer
Special 
Needs 

Division

Cub Scouts 
Pack 406 

Open 
House
9/24/21

http://www.brianmgill.com/
http://www.safebathli.com
http://www.VillageEastGifted.com
https://www.villageeastgifted.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Dr_Knott_Ad2.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Dr_Knott_Ad2.pdf
http://www.countyline.doitthebest.com
http://www.hbcsoccer.com
http://www.hbcsoccer.com/
http://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
https://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/ee763213241c559e486054158992d6e8376acec5.pdf?dl
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/8ff35990654dcc026ac258af02dff42245e5d472.pdf
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/6346fc540de975425f95784a595c88289f6a9b74.pdf
https://www.wildcatbc.org/become-a-member
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327?view=
http://www.GCMazda.com
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/d8966315275d55488ffca7ef816d14ebbda6b69e.pdf
https://libraryaware.com/310/Subscribers/Subscribe?optInPageId=39331b79-693d-4354-9a40-eec99c8c584a
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/fbb3d4c1271e6c0e372ac534c85b2690c536fc98.pdf
https://www.raymourflanigan.com/farmingdale-ny-furniture-mattress-store.aspx
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/6f42074071150cb0f6fddbfddb1a719c47160149.pdf?dl
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/62dbe4267a4fea035682abd72736f9771b3a4070.jpg
http://www.framingandartgallery.com
http://www.framingandartgallery.com/
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/b5604e3beb219739f0781e9a0d3453c4764092ab.pdf
http://hiddensmiles.com/
https://hiddensmiles.com/
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/69b8649d2f821620924fd831b92563d546c9bd1a.pdf?dl
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/2cb2907e0499ca24f56628e5139bba020ec5a583.jpeg?dl
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/e9b76cf9d065becd61171371a943111614db078b.pdf
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/069031be8aec4133d5c8342d457a460b899f52ac.pdf


1 Schwab Road 
Huntington Station, NY 11746

TFCU Can 
Help Make Your 

Financial Dreams 
A Reality. 

TeachersFCU.org

LEARN MORE

PROUD SUPPORTER OF 
SOUTH HUNTINGTON 

SCHOOLS

http://www.huntingtonhelps.com
https://huntingtonhelps.com/
http://www.springfieldrepair.com/
https://www.springfieldrepair.com/
http://www.amypodhurstacupuncture.com/
http://www.huntingtonjeep.com
http://www.brendelsofnewyork.com
https://www.brendelsbagels.com/
http://www.ftc.edu
http://www.leaguelineup.com/welcome.asp?url=sthstebaseball
http://www.TSHCamp.com
https://smythnora.com
http://www.northshoredance.net
http://www.hbcsoccer.com
http://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
http://www.thelighting-gallery.com
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Educator_App_(1).pdf
https://www2.raymourflanigan.com/store/ny/long-island-farmingdale-north.html
http://www.puzzlebreakLI.com
http://www.teachersFCU.org
https://www.teachersfcu.org//pages/index.php


COASTLINE POOLS & SPAS

250 W. JERICHO TPKE.
HUNTINGTON STATION, 

NY 11746
631-351-4571

www.coastlinepool.com

http://www.huntingtontaxes.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Gustozo_Pizza_Ad_Master.pdf
http://www.coastlinepool.com
http://www.longislandhealingartslearningcenter.com
https://www.longislandhealingartslearningcenter.com/
http://www.coastlinepool.com
http://www.westhillsdentistry.com
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Hope_to_dream.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Hope_to_dream.pdf
http://li-orthopedicsolutions.com/
https://li-orthopedicsolutions.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/LittleLeagueSmallFryOffer.pdf
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327?view=
https://adventureland.us/
https://adventureland.us/
http://www.embroidme-huntington.com
https://embroidme-huntington.com/
http://www.skuffyautobody.com
http://www.huntingtonmazda.com
http://www.GCMazda.com
http://www.ten-tigers.com
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Dont-Stop-Dancin/445562322148950
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Supports 
South

Huntington
Schools

482 Walt Whitman Road
Melville NY, 11747

One Free Session
Good for You 
and a Friend

(first time guests and local 
residents only)

Melville Location
500 Walt Whitman Road

Melville, NY 11747
631-683-8311

http://www.suffolkCountyAcupuncture.com
https://suffolkcountyacupuncture.com/
http://www.zwangerpesiri.com/
http://zprad.com
http://FaustHarrisonPianos.com
https://faustharrisonpianos.com/
http://www.uncleg.com/
https://www.gohealthuc.com/nyc/long-island/huntington-station
https://huntington.northwell.edu/orthopedics
http://www.huntingtonhondacars.com/tcd/home/?tcdkwid=241213330&tcdcmpid=469249&tcdadid=74562940502&locale=en_US&gclid=CIud6KuD-84CFdgNgQodNCIMfw
https://www.huntingtonhondacars.com/tcd/home/?tcdkwid=241213330&tcdcmpid=469249&tcdadid=74562940502&locale=en_US&gclid=CIud6KuD-84CFdgNgQodNCIMfw
http://locations.jambajuice.com/ny/huntington/1100-e.-jericho-turnpike.html
https://www.orangetheoryfitness.com/
http://www.waltwhitman.org

